
Prairie Land Electric will be changing out 
15,000 meters beginning in October, 2023. 
Current meters that are reaching the end of 
life will be replaced with upgraded meters.  
This is a long-term project and is projected 
to be completed in January 2025. As meter 
supplies arrive and communities are 
scheduled, phone calls will be made to the 
a�ected members.

Employees will be wearing 
shirts and driving vehicles 
with the Prairie Land logo. 

They will knock at the door to alert residents 
when they arrive, but members do not need to be 
home when the switch is made. There will be a 
one-minute disruption in service during the 
change-out. Questions: Call 1.800.577.3323Questions: Call 1.800.577.3323


